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Hospitals to host meeting on CHNA
(KMZA)--The Nemaha Valley Community Hospital and Sabetha Community
Hospital will host a Town Hall Meeting next week for the 2024 Community Health
Needs Assessment for Nemaha County.

According to a release, the meeting will provide an opportunity for community
members to review key health indicators and provide feedback on priority health
needs in Nemaha County.

The event will be held on Tuesday, April 9th, from 11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. at the
Meadowlark Extension Office located at 1615 Branch Street in Seneca, with
check-in starting at 11:15.

All community members are invited and encouraged to attend.

To ensure they can accommodate everyone, you're asked to RSVP. You can visit
either the Sabetha Community Hospital or Nemaha County Community Hospital
websites or social media sites to obtain the link to complete your RSVP
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